
I repeatedly email my State Senator, Richard Devlin, asking him to support a vote in the Oregon 

State Senate for a National Popular Vote. 

 

He sends me an email each time saying that he thinks this matter should be put to the people in a 

ballot measure.   

 

What can we do to hurry up with this urgent matter!??? It does not need to go to a ballot 

measure.  Other states are way ahead of Oregon with this.  Can we not just get this taken care of 

in our state legislature???  We are excruciatingly overdue for a National Popular 

Vote.  Nationally we would not be in the Constitutional crisis we are in IF we had had the 

National Popular Vote enacted by November 8th, 2016. 
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